
Dear Hardin Valley Church Family, 

 

We have some truly joyful news to share! 

After a prayerful and patient two-year journey, we are thrilled to announce that 
God has led us to Jason Mundie as our new Preaching Minister! 

This marks a powerful new chapter in the life of our church, and we are filled with 
gratitude and anticipation for what the Lord has in store. 

Jason has faithfully served as the Director of the Christian Student Center at UT – 
Knoxville for the past five years and has recently felt called to transition into a 
Preaching Minister role. His wife, Megan, is also excited about Jason’s new 
position, which will keep their family in Knoxville and allow her to finalize her 
doctorate in Education. 

Jason has filled our pulpit several times over the past few years. Most recently, he 
presented a lesson to us on June 1. If you wish to view his lesson from that day, 
you can do so via this link: https://hardinvalleychurch.subspla.sh/3fdg7vc 

The Mundie family is thrilled to begin worshipping with us on September 1, 2025, 
with Jason’s first sermon being shared on Sunday, October 5, 2025. 

We also want to extend our deepest thanks and appreciation to our incredible 
Discernment Team, who have served faithfully, wisely, and tirelessly throughout 
this entire process. Their discernment, dedication, and spiritual leadership have 
been a true blessing to us all. 

Let’s celebrate this exciting new beginning together. Stay tuned for more details 
regarding opportunities to meet the Mundie family, and please be praying for a 
smooth transition as they prepare to join our church family. 

 

Your Hardin Valley Shepherds 

https://api.fluro.io/correspondence/6888daed709eb900368386b3/clickthrough/https:/hardinvalleychurch.subspla.sh/3fdg7vc

